Unique Ref No. 200314440

Deadline 10 submission I fully support A.G. Wrights comments on there submission and I agree that his view is a vital part of the Sunnica site as BMV.

I have also written to my M.P. Lucy Frazer as follow:-

Dear Lucy,

I have just read N.E. response to Deadline 8 of the Ex.A. publication. Sent by Joanna Parfitton on behalf of Norfolk and Suffolk Area Team.

On looking at the website for N.E. it states:-

'We're the government's adviser for the natural environment in England. We help to protect and restore our natural world.'.

Something, is very seriously amiss with her response and I and many others are aghast and wonder as to her claims, findings and report to Deadline 8. Please can you give me your views on the statements made.

Yours Annette (Netty) Flindall

Matt Hancock stood up in Parliament this week and stated that 'The Sunnica Project goes right around villages and destroys local amenities and has been woefully inadequate and both local and county councils are against as well as the Cultural Secretary (Lucy Frazer). If you support Solar you should support it in the right place, not rub people's backs up with projects that should be sent back to the drawing board.'

Regards Annette (Netty) Flindall